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To our friends of Temagami Ambulance, 
 
 
After much consideration through a variety of reasons we feel it is important to give your 
ambulance detachment plenty of notice of our plan to retire from emergency water-taxi 
transportation. To set a specific date, Tuesday, October 15th will be our final day of availability 
and we hope that in time you will find another dependable & experienced driver who has a 
sizeable boat for the safety of your crew.  
 
Please know that we can always accommodate if you need to leave your vehicle parked here at 
Boatline Bay Marine if the need ever arises, upon occasion and when it just makes more sense at 
any time of year. 
 
Our business relationship has progressed through 23 years, since 1996 according to our 
records, and after all that time we are proud to have been of service. We appreciate that you put 
your trust in us for all the safe travels and do thank you for your understanding.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ken & Carol Reeder 
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